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Hello Everyone -  MEETING REMINDER
The next scheduled call for the Region III & IV State Ombudsman Directors is January 29, 
2015 at 3:00 p.m. (ET). The originally scheduled discussion related to the “Updates from 
the AoA Office of Long-Term Care Ombudsman Programs” has been postponed and will be 
held at a later date, in the very near future.
The new topic for this call will be “The Prevention and Detection of Sexual Assault of 
Nursing Home Residents”. The discussion leader will be:

Sherry Culp -  Kentucky State Long Term Care Ombudsman

We are very excited about this call, as it will be the first joint call of State Long-Term Care 
Ombudsman from ACL Regions III and IV. To participate on the call please dial 
866.453.8778 and enter passcode 4336974#. If you have any questions or suggestions for 
the call, please feel free to contact me.
Thanks in advance and take care! We look forward to speaking with everyone on Thursday
at 3:00 p.m.
Kindly,
Ron
Ronald S. Taylor, MBA, MA 
Administration for Community Living - Region IV 
U.S. Department of Health and Human Services 
404.562.7530 (O) 404.562.7598 (F) 
ron.taylor@acl.hhs.gov
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